SANTEE SIOUX MEMBERS ASKED TO UPDATE INFO

Written by Woody Gottburg
Friday, October 05 2012 16:12

AREA TRIBAL MEMBERS OF THE SANTEE SIOUX OF NEBRASKA ARE BEING ASKED TO
UPDATE THEIR CONTACT INFORMATION WITH THE TRIBE OVER THE NEXT FEW DAYS.

TRIBAL MEMBER KAREN MACKEY SAYS ITS TO PREPARE FOR A DISTRIBUTION OF
MONEY LATER THIS FALL:

{audio}SANTEE.mp3{/audio}
TRIBAL MEMBERS SHOULD STOP AT ST. PAUL'S INDIAN MISSION AT 524 CENTER

STREET EITHER SATURDAY OR MONDAY BETWEEN 10AM AND 4PM TO UPDATE THEIR
INFORMATION. MEMBERS MAY CALL 258-6880 FOR MORE INFORMATION.




